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October 28, 2021

To The Class of 1972,

In just over 200 days, we will be together again in Greencastle for our 50th class reunion.
On behalf of the steering committee, we invite you and your family to attend the reunion from
Thursday, June 2 through Sunday, June 5, 2022.

We are working on the schedule for the reunion and hope to present a number of
activities that will bring us together not only with our classmates, but also our friends from the
classes of 1970 and 1971. Details will be shared as information becomes available this spring.
Go to www.DePauw.edu/alumni/reunion where you will be able to find housing details, answers
to frequently asked questions, a schedule of events, how to arrange a ride to and from the
Indianapolis airport, and more.

Register early! We expect this reunion to be at capacity, so please register early when it is
open in March. Housing and dining space options depend on early registration numbers and
ensure dietary preferences can be accommodated. Please let the university know if your personal
information (address, email, etc.) changes, so that our records are up to date. To update your
information, go to https://gateway.depauw.edu/alumniupdates. We hope you will plan to join us
in Greencastle next June for this memorable occasion.

DePauw’s Day of Giving is November 10, and your gift of support is included in our
class gift. Thank you in advance for participating!
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